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Call To Order:
Meeting called to order by ASUCC President Kristapher Yates at 12:01pm.

Roll Call:

Joe Olsen, UCC President

	Kristapher Yates, ASUCC President
Ellis Poole, ASUCC Vice President 

Michael Lewis, ASUCC Business Manager 

Haley Stammen, ASUCC Activities Officer
                             
Kierstin Darby, ASUCC Public Relations

Aria Blackwood, ASUCC Senator

Larry Clark, ASUCC Senator

Stephanie Harbison, ASUCC Senator

Megan Morehouse, ASUCC Senator

Garrett Sconce, ASUCC Senator


	Josh Short,  ASUCC Senator 

Jessica Vogel, ASUCC Senator

Angelica Badillo,  Drama Club

Keenan Blanchfill, Engineering Rep.

Heidi Teel, Mainstream Rep. 

Sebastian Randall, NSNA Club

Michael Clarke, PTK Rep.

Dalton Lee, Veteran’s Club Rep.
Marjan Coester, Advisor 

Dr. Joe Olson, Guest


Standing Business:
Approval of Agenda.  Agenda for June 2, 2014 was approved with addition of  an apostrophe to the end of the Veterans Club name. 
Approval of Minutes. Minutes from June 2, 2014 were approved as presented.
Statements from the Audience: 
President Olson asked to speak with the student leaders; he came to the meeting at the end and discussed student fees.  Students shared their concerns regarding the proposed increase.
Old Business:

None.
New Business:

Club Charter.  The Geology Club charter was presented.  Motion made to move the approval of the Geology Club charter to Old Business for the next meeting.  (Morehouse, Harbison).  Motion passed (16-0-1).
Officers' Reports:
Kristapher Yates, President. 
New Senators.  Yates reported that eight Senators were brought on and completed their training with Executive Officers.  They have since been released to REPRESENT ASUCC!!  (Josh Short, Megan Morehouse, Larry Clark, Aria Blackwood, Stephanie Harbison, Jessica Vogel, Brandon Faerriera and Garrett Sconce)

Space Swap with TRiO.  On July 22nd, ASUCC began a rapid space swap with TRiO/TOP, a much needed change for both organizations. 

Leadershape.  Three officers and three senators attended Leadershape Institute, a 6-day leadership conference in Blue River, OR.

Letter to the Board.  ASUCC Executive Officers delivered a letter to the Board regarding campus climate and respect.  We have since then met with President Joe Olson and spoken with Chair Vanessa Becker.  We have been encouraged by their willingness to continue conversation as we move forward this year.  If any student would like to see a copy of the letter, it is available. 

Portland Gay Mens Chorus.  On September 21st, ASUCC sponsored the Portland Gay Men’s Chorus at Jacoby Auditorium, which raised money for HIV Alliance of Douglas County.  This was a stretch for the community, but overall was a success!!

UCC Scholars.  ASUCC officers attended the welcoming of UCC Scholars at Danny Lang Center in late September.  Many direct connections were made with recruitment opportunities for volunteers and potential future student leaders.

Techno  Tuesday/ Popcorn Wednesday.  Yates noted that ASUCC now has “Techno Tuesdays” and “Popcorn Wednesdays.”  Please come by for a quick dance and snack or just to see the new place.  

Name of “new’ Space.  Yates noted that they are looking for a name for our new place that encompasses both ASUCC and Peer Mentoring.

Ellis Poole, Vice President. 
OCCSA.  Poole reported that the first meeting of the year will be in a few weeks..  The group has only met via a brief phone conference to discuss Vote Oregon.  At the Menucha meeting, the group elected members to serve on committees. 
OSCC.  Poole did not report on this at this time.

Vote OR Vote- The goal is to have 520 students registered to vote by the 14th of October; we are currently as 297.
Haley Stammen, Activities Officer. 
Club Recertification.  Stammen reminded the clubs that they need to recertify each year; she has the necessary paperwork.

Club Fair.  Stammen reported that Club Fair will be on October 15 from 11am-1pm and will be outside if the weather is good; it will have a Monster Mash theme.  

Activities Task Force.  The group meets on Tuesday’s from 2-3pm in JH 11.

Upcoming Events.    Vogel is working on planning activities for Halloween.  There will be Pink Out activities for Breast Cancer Awareness.  A Student Flea Market will be held on November 6-7 in the Student Lounge to benefit the 200 Level French trip.

Volunteer Form.  There is a form available for volunteers to sign up.
Club Email. Stammen noted that the club emails project started last year is being continued.  Some emails have been set up and a test email will go out to all clubs.
Michael Lewis, Business Manager. 

Budget.  Lewis gave overview of account summaries and holds on funds from past leadership teams.
Budget Task Force.  The group met for the first time on Friday at Noon in the office.  To date, ASUCC has spent $1,000 dollars on gas cards; the group is discussing what the budget for this program should ultimately be for the year.  The group is looking at expanding Project CANS to Woolley Center students. 
ATD.  The group met over the summer to discuss data collection; because we lost our institutional researcher, we are currently at a standstill.

Got Respect.  The committee has formed Umpqua Unites with the campaign of Got Respect.  We are currently implementing focus groups with eight distinct categories to examine.

Kierstin Darby, Public Relations.
ASUCC Webpage.  Darby reported she is working on updating the website with photos of senators and officer biographies.

Committee and Task Force Reports and Reminders: 
Academic Standards.  Sconce reported that he attended the meeting and explained the purposed of the committee. 

Achieving the Dream.   See report as written above under the Business Manager.
Board of Trustees.  The last meeting was September 10 from 3-4pm.  Highlights include:
· UCC Foundation has raised 3.248 Million for contribution to Legacy Fund, anticipates 5M.
· The Board of Trustees asked for the Student Fee Task Force to help communicate to students/public what fees are used for.  The “1st Decision Set” or draft recommendation is to increase student fees $5-$6/credit.  Yates will analyze/compare other colleges through Student Fee Task Force and asked for additional time to get the chance to get student feedback.
· The next Board Meeting will be 10/08/14 @ 3-4pm.  All students are encouraged to go.  (Just make sure to add yourself to sign-in sheet on front of door).
Budget.  No report. First meeting is October 21st.     
College Council.   Yates reported that at the last meeting, they discussed the use of e-cigarettes and other tobacco products, such as chewing tobacco.


Enrollment Management Workgroup.  No report. 
Instructional Council.  No report.
RFP – Health, Nursing, Science.  No report.  
Safety.  Stammen reported on the last meeting.  There were two safety incidents.  They will installing additional safety mirrors in key locations on campus.
Student Fee Task Force.  Yates shared the work of the task force and its recommendations. The recommendation was a $5-$6/credit with no increase for at least 5 years; to look at global/course fees each year to re-evaluate.  Open Forums have taken place and will be gathered together to report to the Board Report on Wednesday.
Umpqua Unites.  See report as written above under the Business Manager.

Website & Social Media. No report.  
Club Reports: 

ASTRA.  Absent.
Bible Study Club.  Absent.

Business & Entrepreneurship Club. Absent.
Computer Club. Absent.
Debate Club.  Absent.
Drama Club.  The first meeting was last Tuesday at 12:25 in Whipple Centerstage.
Engineering Club.   Blanchfill noted that the club has submitted its recertification paperwork.  The club has not meet yet.
Environmental Club.  Absent.
Mainstream. The first edition of the paper will be out in two weeks.
National Student Nursing Association. The organization assisted with the Nursing orientation and volunteered for the Umpqua River Run.  The club meets Wednesday from 1-2pm in WCH.
Phi Theta Kappa. The club meets on Wednesdays at Noon in LH 2.  The club is working on gaining three star status.
Science and Technology Club.  Absent.
Skills USA.  Absent.
Veterans’ Club.   Lee reported they held their first meeting last week; members of Vet Net also participated.  The club meets on Wednesdays at Noon in the Veterans Center.
World Languages Club.  Absent. 
Advisor’s Report:
Harvest Festival – The 4th Annual Harvest Festival will be on Saturday, October 18 from 11:00-2:00.  It is a campus organized event open to the community featuring activities, costumes and trick or treating for youth.  We anticipate between 500-1000 participants.  We still need volunteers; if you are interested in helping please contact Haley Stammen or Marjan Coester.

Student Classified Ads – Coester reported that the Books for Buy and Sale page is finally up on the website.  It is part of the Student Classified Ad menu, located off of the Student Life page.  The Student Classified Ads will be expanded to include carpooling and Housing in the near future.  She is also looking at having a link placed on the Resources and Services/Campus drop down menu.

For the Good of the Order:
None.
Adjournment:

Meeting adjourned by Kristapher Yates at 12:53pm.
